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Rolla Community 

9/11 Ceremony 

 

On Saturday, Sept. 11, Missouri 

S&T’s Air Force and Army ROTC 

programs joined local emergen-

cy services members and the 

Veterans of Foreign Wars at a 

public memorial service honor-

ing the 20th anniversary of the 

Sept. 11 terrorist attacks in the 

United States. This memorial 

event was held at Veteran’s Me-

morial Park, located in Rolla.  



Stonehenge  

Fall FTX  

At the end of September, Mis-

souri S&T Stonehenge Cadets 

participated in a four day 

Field Training Exercise locat-

ed at Fort Leonard Wood, 

MO. This training event con-

sisted of STX lanes, day and 

night land navigation, and 

rappelling at Warrior Tower. 

These tasks challenged new 

and existing cadets in devel-

oping leadership skills and 

gaining self confidence!  



Stonehenge  

Cadet Highlight  

MSI: LeeAnn Ford 

Hometown: Pryor, OK 

Major: Undecided 2025 

Why ROTC?: “I joined ROTC 

for the benefit of becoming 

an officer. I enjoyed the as-

pect of not only being physi-

cally challenged but academi-

cally challenged as well.” 

Branch: Undecided  

Component: Army Reserve  



Alumni Highlight  
LT Joseph Sullivan 

LT Sullivan Missouri S&T ME’20 and Army ROTC Distinguished Mili-
tary Graduate recently completed Lakota training and was selected 

to fly the US Army’s UH-60 Blackhawk! 

STAY UP TO DATE THROUGH OUR MEDIA OUTLETS!  

Instagram: sandtarmyrotc 

Facebook & Twitter: Stonehenge  
Battalion, Missouri S&T Army ROTC 

Alumni of Missouri S&T Army ROTC – We want to hear from you!  We’d love it if you sent updates on 
your activities in the military and civilian life to armyrotc@mst.edu, including emails and phone num-
bers.  We want to invite you to program events in the future.  We have commissioning ceremonies 
planned in December, May, and August.  We have spring awards and dining out events that we want 
you to be a part of.  You’ll always be Miners.  If you would prefer to contact the Professor of Military Sci-
ence (MAJ Matt Burmeister) directly about any of the above or anything in addition to get involved, 
please email mrb34d@mst.edu or call at 573-341-6802.  
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